
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today has been full of excitement as we were able to be outside on the field for the Red Arrows dis-

play. It was brilliant to be outside in the sunshine with the children running up and down as the planes 

flew overhead!  

We are looking forward to enjoying sports day on Tuesday 13 July. We are sorry to not be able to invite 

parents this year but we promise you lots of photos. Don’t forget children will need to wear their PE kit 

on Tuesday and bring a hat if it looks like being a nice day.  

A final reminder that If your child is in the current Reception Year or Year one and you don’t want them 

to have school meals in September, please email the office by Wednesday 14th July and let Mrs 

Sheehan know as she has to place the order for September shortly.   

This week Year 2 enjoyed a short time outside with Mrs Pearson and Year 4 with Mrs Martin so they 

could start to get to know each other before September. They will have a similar opportunity again this 

week. On Wednesday 21st July we hope that all children will be able to meet in their new classes for 

some transition time.  
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We enjoyed seeing the Red Arrows. It was Oakley’s first 

time seeing them. - Oliver  
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Year 6 Outdoor learning  

This week we split ourselves into two teams; boys and girls. We built dens. The girls used a tarpaulin and lots of 

leaves in theirs. We used the loppers and special knives to help cut some extra branches. We learnt to tie some 

knots including a reef knot. We played a game at the end called bat and moth. The bat is blindfolded and has to 

catch the moth using sound. Everyone else is trees and has the job of stopping the bat tripping or falling. Once 

the bat has caught the moth, the moth becomes the bat and the bat 

becomes a tree. Leon and Lacey  

 

 

Oakley  

It’s been a quiet week for Oakley  although he did have a visit from Molly and Lucia.  

Oakley had a lovely time watching the Red Arrows - 

mainly he liked running around with the children 

and didn’t seem both-

ered by the planes at all!   
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Achievers   Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

Squirrel Class:  Well done to Freya, Gully, Mark, 

Albert, Emily and Xanthe 

Fox Class: Well done to Kacy, Daniel and Elodie 

Owl Class: Well done to Jack, Luke, Morgan and 

Nina. 

Well done to Max and Lexie being awarded your 

pen licence 

Collective Worship  

This week we were looking at the passage from 1 Corinthians 13 about love. Each class created a word 

cloud using the words they felt could finish the sentence 

Love is... 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

We talked about how important the value of Love 

is to us as a school especially as it forms part of 

our school vision “God is love and those who live 

in love, live in God and God lives in them.” 

I John 4.16 
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